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Lisa Driscoll

From: Chuck Dadisman <yamachuk@yahoo.com>
Sent: Saturday, December 4, 2021 1:57 PM
To: Lisa Driscoll
Subject: Proceeds from Measure X

As a member of the Friends of the Pinole Library Board of Directors, I urge you and your committee to use 
some of the remaining money Measure X for Public Libraries, especially those who have been neglected.  The 
Pinole Community Library needs a new roof, better parking control, more employees, and a general 
facelift.  These items, once completed, would entice more usage of the Library, and encourage more teen and 
adult participation. 
 
When these rare opportunities come along, the CCC Library system, and in particular, The Pinole Library 
should be improved to reflect the image to the community, that the Pinole Libary is the educational hub of the 
city.    Please make this commitment. 
 
Chuck Dadisman 
Friends of the Pinole Library 


